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Babcock & Wilcox w.v.i wuci , ro.i oivi. ion..

a McDerrnott company P. O. Box 785
Lynchburg. Virginia 24505-0785
(804)522 6000

May 22, 1990
90-082

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 4

ATTN: Mr. C. E. MacDonald, Chief ,

Transportation Branch j
Division of Safeguards and '

Transportation, NMSS |
Washington, DC 20555 '

References: Certificate of Compliance No. USA /5341/B( )F
Certificate of Compliance No. USA /6357/B( )F
Certificate of Compliance No. USA /5910/B( )F

Gentlemen:

My letter-dated February 16, 1990, requested that additional time
be granted for the development of the consolidated applications to
support our request for the renewal of the referenced certificates

i

of compliance. The request for additional time was based on the '

contractor's estimated completion schedule.

The contractor has informed us that he is unable to complete the
development of the consolidated applications in the time that he
had originally estimated. The latest schedule of completion dates
ranges from the middle of July until the middle of August, 1990 for
the three certificates. I, therefore, request that the deadline
. for our submittals of the consolidated applications for these three
certificates be moved to September 1, 1990. This will provide
sufficient time for the contractor to complete his work and some
additional time if he encounters unanticipated delays.

If you need additional information in this regard, please contact
me.

Sincerely,

wl.) DU,

1 Arne F. Olsen
L Licensing Officer
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